


Further we have received the publication grant of Rs 63000/ for the financial year 2022-23 from

ICSSR, New Delhi. We deeply acknowledge this grant support We have received Institutional

Membership for the following Volumes — Volume 42 (2020) -01 copy, Volume 42 (2021) -01 copy,
Volume 44 (2022) -04 copies, Volume 45 (2023) -01 copy.

The Association” is getting its account audited by Rajni Anil and Associates on an annual payment of
Rs 5900.

During 2022-23, our Asscciation admitted 16 new members. These are L-402 Prof. Md Salim Reja
(Cooch Behar, West Bengal) 1.-403 Mr. Prashant Bhimrao Dongordive (Mumbai, Maharashtra) [.-404
Ms. Girimallika Borah (Guwahati, Assam) L-405 Ms. Mallica Rajendra Desai (Margao, Goa) L-406
Mr. Shahid Jamal (Delhi) L- 407 Dr. Neeti ( New Delhi) L- 408 Ms. Shweta Singh ( Srinagar,
Uttarakhand) L-409 Ms. Abhilasha Sharma (Varanasi, U.P. ) L-410 Prof. Bharwati Das ( New Delhi)
L-411 Dr. Kumari Saroj (Hissar, Haryana) L-412 Mr. Gurpreet Singh Sandhu (Gurdaspur, Punjab) L-
413 Ms. Reet Bishnoi (Chandigarh), L-414 Shalini Sharma (Chandigarh), L-415 Mr. Deepak
(Chandigarh), L-416 Mr. Sachin (Chandigarh), L-417 Mr. Sarabjit Singh (Chandiagarh) . We have in

all 417 registered life members. This year association admitted two Annual Members also namely Mr.
Mohit Kesarwani and Mr. Deepak Moda.

We welcome all the new members to the Association and look forward to their active participation in

the activities of the Association in the years to come. Certificate of their life membership will be
distributed to them.

Regarding the financial position, APGI has FDR worth Rs. 1162486. Our accounts for the financial
year 2022-23 have been audited. A copy of the Audited Statement of Accounts of the Association for
the year ending 31% March, 2023 shall be uploaded on our website and will also be shared on
whatsapp group.

I am pleased to share that we have received an amount of Rs 5100/- as donation amount on April 1,

2022 from Prof. Nina Singh and Rs 5100/ from Prof. Surya Kant. APGI applauds their generosity and

support. | am also pleased to inform that Mrs. Shashi Kanta Sharma donated Rs 5000/- on March 31 .
2023. We highly acknowledge her continuous support.

Our association works as a team and receives support from every member as and when sought. It is
acknowledged whole heartedly.




